
I
ORDINANCE # 204

AN ORDINANCE LEVYING TAXES FOR THE PURPOSE OF PROVIDING REVENUE FOR THE CITY 

OF WATHENA, KANSAS FOR THE YEAR 1957.

I

1

BE IT ORDAINED BY THE GOVERNING BODY OF THE CITY OF WATHENA, KANSAS.

SECTION ONE: That for the purpose of raising revenur to defray current expenses 
of the City of Wathena, Kansas for the year 1957, there be and are hereby levied 
upon all taxable property (except as otherwise taxed as provided by law) within 
the City of Wathena, Kansas, taxes as follows for, the purpose indicated, such 
taxes being represented by mills and fraction of mills on the dollar.

General Operating Fund- 7.46 Mills

Bond & Interest Fund--------------------------------------------------------------------------- 9.61 Mills to
pay all accrued and accruing interest and principal on Waterworks Improvement 
Bonds issued by the City of Wathena, Kansas for the purpose of paying for the 
Improvements to it's system of Waterworks and to pay all accrued and accruing 
interest and principal on Fire Department Equipment Bonds Issued by the City of 
Wathena, Kansas for the purpose of purchasing and/or replacing Fire Department 
Equipment and to pay all accrued and accruing interest and principal on Internal 
Improvement (Street) Bonds issued by the City of Wathena, Kansas for the purpose 
of Curbing, Guttering and otherwise Improving both sides of Bryan Street from 
Jesse Street to the First alley south of Court Street; Moss Street from Jesse 
Street to St. Joseph Street and North Side of St. Joseph Street from Moss 
Street to Katy Street (Except those Internal Improvement Bonds to be paid by 
Special Assessment.)

SECTION TWO: That the City Clerk of the City of Wathena, Kansas is hereby 
directed to certify the foregoing tax levies to the County Clerk of Doniphan 
County, Kansas on or before the 25th day of August, 1956, to be placed on the 
tax rolls of the year 1956, for collection as provided by law.

SECTION THREE: This Ordinance shall take effect from and after its passage by 
the Governing Body and its approval by the Mayor and its publication in the 
official City paper.

Passed by the Governing Body and approved by the Mayor this 21st d^y of August, 
1956.

Attest;

Raymond Kirschbaum, City Clerk,

Milton A. Rileyf Mayor,


